
  

January   8,   2021   

  

Hello   Viking   School   Families!   

We   were   thrilled   to   receive   confirmation   yesterday   that   K-12   students   are   able   to   
resume   in-person   learning   at   school   starting   Monday   January   11th.    We   hope   
everyone   had   a   great   Christmas   Break   and   look   forward   to   welcoming   students   
back   to   Viking   School!   

You   may   wish   to   check   with   your   child   to   confirm   they   have   all   of   the   school   
supplies   they   will   need   to   resume   in-person   learning   next   week   (pens,   pencils,   
binders,   reusable   mask,   etc.).   

Here   are   a   couple   reminders:     

● If   your   child   is   feeling   ill/experiencing   symptoms:    the   most   important   
source   of   information   is   the   COVID-19   Self-Assessment   for   Albertans   
which   can   be   found   here:   
https://myhealth.alberta.ca/journey/covid-19/Pages/COVID-Self-Assessment.aspx .    
Please   utilize   this   tool   or   website   to   decide   on   the   necessary   steps   if   your   
child   is   experiencing   symptoms.    Different   recommendations   are   made   for   
different   symptoms:   ex.   stuffy   nose   vs   runny   nose.      

● Link   to   the   BRSD   Daily   COVID-19   Checklist   for   children   under   the   age   
of   18:     http://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/287801     

● If   you   would   like   any   of   your   children   to   transition   to   At-Home   Learning   for   
Quarter   3   please   contact   the   school   by    January   21st     

We   are   excited   to   have   students   return   and   look   forward   to   a   safe   and   productive   
resumption   of   in-person   learning   at   Viking   School.   

  

Sincerely,   

  
Ada�   Madse� Kell�   Aria�   
Principal    Assistant   Principal   
Viking   School Viking   school   
Ph.   780   336   3352 Ph.   780   336   3352   
Email:    amadsen@brsd.ab.ca Email:    karial@brsd.ab.ca     
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